NOTICE:

RESOLUTION REDUCING THE AMOUNT OF POLLING PLACES

WHEREAS, the Glen Cove City School District, is presently divided into six (6) election
districts for the purpose of voting at school district votes and elections; and

WHEREAS, for the purposes of economic reasons the Glen Cove School District, the Board of
Education has hereby determined to re-designate certain election districts commencing with the
Budget Vote.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that, commencing with the Budget Vote to be held
on May 17, 2016 and all school district votes and elections thereafter, the Glen Cove City School
District, the Board of Education shall designate two polling places for all future school district
budget votes and elections.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED THAT:
The designated election districts for each attendance zone shall be as follows:

Robert M. Finley Middle School

Election districts A,B,G shall be re-designated as Election District A without any change in the
geographical boundaries of the election districts and the new polling location will be the Glen
Cove High School.

Landing Elementary School
Election district E shall be re-designated as Election District B without any change in the

geographical boundaries of the election district and the new polling location will be the Glen
Cove High School.

Glen Cove Boys & Girls Club
Election district D shall be re-designated as Election District C without any change in the
geographical boundaries of the election district and the new polling location will be the Glen

Cove High School.

Margaret A. Connolly School
Election district F shall be re-designated as Election District D and shall remain at Margaret A.

Connolly School.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED THAT:

The District Clerk is directed to notify all registered residents of the change of the designated
clection districts, including, but not limited to, publication in the Legal Notice for the May 17,
2016 Budget Vote and all subsequent school district votes and elections.

Adopted by the Board of Education
At a regular meeting on March 14, 2016



